Boly Rogary Catholic (!Ehurtlj

http://holyrosarybirmingham.org

Pastor, Father Jon Chalmers
Fr. Jon JChalmers@hfChristoRey.org : (864) 616-1770

Sundays-Rosary: 8:30 am
Ordinary Form of the Roman Rite Mass at 9:00

Wednesday Mass: 8:00am Rosary: 7:30am Confession Before all Masses

The Food Pantry & Clothes Closet are open Mon, Wed. & Fri. 10:00-12:00 for
residents of the 35212 zip code; registration is required.

Bringing Jesus Christ to Gate City, through the intercession of the Blessed Virgin Mary,
since 1889 and with the help of the Salesians from 1955-2014

6/16/19 The Solemnity of the Most Holy Trinity
Our Prayers Go Out
For the sick especially: Fr. O’Conner now in Lakeshore, Marshall, Helen, Katie, Wyatt,
Edna and Sheila
For the repose of the souls of: Mr. Jimmy Clark, Reverend Camillus Blazak and Mrs.
Penny Vaughn, wife of Deacon Tim Vaughn of EAS in Gardendale.
For Romel who still need God’s help.

Contact Mike at 266-3065 or mhfgeerts@gmail.com with anything for the bulletin.

Today there will be no after Mass discussion because I'T’'s FATHERS DAY Next week we will
have discussions of sections 17 & 18 of “God is Love”

Copies of sections 15, 16, 17 and 18 are available in the back of the church for those who wish
to join in. We have volunteer leaders but could really use more. If you will prepare by pre-
reading, spending some quite time and helping prompt discussion let Fr. Jon or Mike know!
6/20 Knights of Columbus Monthly Business Meeting 7PM in the St Paul Cathedral CLC
We will have a pot luck starting at 6:30 & the agenda will include:

a donation to the Bishops’ Scholarship Fund, plans for the Instillation of Officers
6/23 Next Week the Second Collection will be for the Mission Cooperative Appeal (SBOC)
This year monies will go to Brunei where our Fr. Joe, now Archbishop Joseph Marino,
cares for his flock, Warangal India, Kumba Cameroon Africa, and Irinjalakuda India
June 28-29, 2019 Eucharistic Congress for the Dioceses of Birmingham at the BJCC (SBOC)
A request has come from the Cathedral Office for ethnic groups and parishes to march with
banners as part of the Friday evening procession from the BJCC to the Cathedral, This will be
followed by Mass and all night Adoration. For general info BHMCATHOLIC.COM

Food Pantry:

We Have Need of People Willing to Be Back-ups For Pick-ups !

Please, speak with Sr. Jackie or Mike if you will consider being a back-up for “food runs”.
This would primarily be to cover when a “regular” knows they have to miss a day or in some
cases just to split the load. With the number of runs we have, just a few people who can
handle specific runs can make a massive difference!

The hole left by Suzanne’s move in the Food Pantry is real.

If you can help any Mon, Wed of Fri., for any amount of time between 9AM & noon, sorting
and storing food just show up. People will be glad to show you how to do simple things that
will help. Please, talk to any current volunteers about simple things you can do to help.
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Jimmy Clark- along with the dog he rescued and his crutches, waa a faithful servant of the
Lord for years in the Food Pantry.

Unless you have worked with him, you’ve missed what a remarkable mind and how much
dedication he had to the Apostolate. Consider an extra prayer for or maybe even to him.
Planning for a building to house the existing Food Pantry

The Church renovations where signed off on and the ground work for a new building has
already begun. Basic ground work that is: checking about zoning, investigating the use of
containers as a building material and getting a required survey, are now in progress. If you
are interested in getting involved, the time to declare yourself has come!

MARRIED COUPLES: Stop and Think About How You Spend Your Time!

Make time to rediscover your hopes and dreams together and enriching your relationship by
attending a Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend 7/19-21 in Huntsville. For info call
Barney & Kathy Bellard (205) 530-3607 or register online at www.ALFL-wwme.org

Saint Rose Academy — Do You Know Someone with an Early Childhood Degree?

They need a preschool teacher for 3 year old kindergarten class for next school year. Please
get them in touch with Sister Mary Juliana, smjuliana@saintroseacademyop.com /933-0549

Additional Thoughts from of Saint Teresa of Calcutta:

“Everything starts with prayer. Love to pray—feel the need to pray often during the day and
take the trouble to pray. If you want to pray better, you must pray more. The more you pray
the easier it becomes. Perfect prayer does not consist of many words but in the fervor of the
desire which raises the heart to Christ.”

Fri. 6/21 Memorial of Saint Aloysius Gonzaga

He wanted to be a religious from the age of 9 and got permission from his father at 18 to join
the Jesuits. He had a vision of Gabriel telling him he would die within a year. The plague
broke out and in caring for the sick, he contracted it and died on the Feast of Corpus Christi.

6/23/19 The Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ, Corpus Christi
Next Sunday’s Scripture Readings

1st Reading: Gn. 14:18-20 Responsorial: Ps. 110
2nd Reading: 1 Cor. 11:23-26 Gospel: Lk. 9:11b-17
Lector’s Schedule
1) Donna Slayton 2) Herbert Williams

GENERAL PARISH INFORMATION
Baptisms Contact Father Jon to make arrangements as soon after birth as possible.
Weddings Contact Father Jon at least six months in advance, to begin preparations.
Anointing of the Sick For those who begin to be in danger of death due to serious
illness and/or old age - discuss the situation with Father Jon.

PARISH GROUPS AND CONTACTS
Volunteers Are Always Needed

St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Learning Center- Sister Mary Robert 837-5117
Holy Rosary Youth Soccer- Coach Harri Haikala 492-4245
Youth Program- Coach Murphy 835-7769

Food Pantry- Your Name and Number Here
Clothes Closet- Delores Jackson 527-6988
Knights of Columbus - Mike Geerts 508-3070

Thank you to: http://www.lachristite.eu& Ivan Ruiz. for the images used.
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